
Multiple Measures
Update 



What is the Multiple Measures 
Assessment Project?

The Multiple Measures Assessment Project (MMAP) is a 
collaborative effort led by the RP Group and Educational Results 
Partnerships’ Cal-PASS Plus system to develop, pilot, and assess 
implementation of a statewide placement tool using multiple 
measures. This project is an integrated effort of the California 
Community College’s Common Assessment Initiative (CAI).



Why implement Multiple Measures?

• There is a weak relationship between assessment tests and 
college course outcomes

• Provides a way to increase the accuracy of placement, 
particularly reducing underplacement

• Evidence indicates that stated multiple measures, such as high 
school course completion and GPA, can greatly improve the 
accuracy of the placement process, and in turn, can facilitate 
student movement into and through college-level coursework



AB 705

• This bill would require a community college district or college to 
maximize the probability that the student will enter and 
complete transfer-level coursework in English and mathematics 
within a one-year timeframe, and use, in the placement of 
students into English and mathematics courses in order to 
achieve this goal, one or more of the following: high school 
coursework, high school grades, and high school grade point 
average.



Linked Coursed and Acceleration

• Math:

– Math 29: Accelerated Elementary & Intermediate Algebra

– Math 28+34: Math Support for Statistics + Introduction to 
Statistics

• English:

– English 95: Accelerated Reading, Writing, and Critical Thinking 

– English 100 with English 100S: College Composition with 
Support for College Composition



LMC Process for Multiple Measures 
Assessment Placement 

http://www.losmedanos.edu/assessment/process.asp
http://www.losmedanos.edu/assessment/process.asp


Questions?


